
 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 
 

Office of the Secretary 

 

      May 1, 2014 
 
Randall Bright 
State of Tennessee 
 

 Re: In the Matter of TBWA Worldwide, Inc. 
  File No. 122 3010, Docket No. C-4455 
 

Dear Mr. Bright: 
 

Thank you for commenting on the Federal Trade Commission’s proposed consent 
agreement in the above-referenced proceeding.  The Commission has placed your comment on 

http://www.ftc.gov/

